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**PLEASE POST** 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 A public hearing will be held by the Sacramento County Board of Education to receive 
public testimony and input from the community regarding the proposed submission of a 
General Waiver Request to the State Board of Education to waive certain portions of 
Education Code sections 35558 and 35737 in order to allow the initial terms of all the 
new North Area unified school district trustees, if the unification is approved by the 
voters,  to be the same length and begin the staggering of terms with the second 
election of trustees.  At the conclusion of the public hearing, the Board of Education is 
expected to take action on the submission of the General Waiver Request to the State 
Board of Education for approval at its July 11-12, 2007 meeting.   

  
The public hearing will enable the Board of Education to receive public input, but is not 
a forum for public debate on the proposal to allow the North Area unification to 
go to a vote of the people, which has already been submitted to and approved by 
the State Board of Education at its March 7-8, 2007 meeting. 
 
The public hearing is scheduled as follows: 
  
DATE: TIME: LOCATION: 
 
Wednesday, June 13, 2007 

 
6:30 p.m. 
or closely 
thereafter 

 
David P. Meaney Education Center 
Sacramento County Office of Education 
Board Room 
10474 Mather Boulevard 
Mather, CA  95655 
 

 
Materials subject to the public hearing will be available at the public hearing.  If you 
would like a copy of the materials prior to that time, contact the Sacramento County 
Office of Education at 10474 Mather Boulevard, P.O. Box 269003, Sacramento, 
California  95826-9003 or call 916.228.2410. 
 
 
 
 
 


